
2020 Defenders Day at North Point 

Pre-Registration Form 

Saturday, August 30, 2020, Fort Howard Park, Fort Howard, MD 21052 

 

We are happy to report that, the Dundalk Patapsco Neck Historical Society, will, once again, be sponsoring the 

Defenders’ Day Reenactment, of the Battle of North Point.  If you are interested in participating, please 

complete the following form and submit it by August 1, 2020. 

 

Name of Reenactor Unit:____________________________________________________________________ 

 

Contact Name:________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Address:______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

       Phone Number:________________________E-mail Address:________________________________ 

 

Number of Reenactors expected:   Soldiers:_______________Civilians:__________________ 

 

American or British:_________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Stipend $15 per reenactor (military or civilian), plus 1 lb. of powder per weapon, used in 

reenactment.   Travel stipend for those travelling over 300 miles (TBD) 

 

Cannons____________________________________________________________________________________ 

Cannons used in reenactment will receive $150.00 plus 6 lbs of powder. 

 

Name to whom check should be written:______________________________________________________  

 

Camping is available Friday night (before the event) and Saturday night (after the event), 

Continental Breakfast and Lunch will be provided on Saturday.    

Please list the number of those expected to participate. Continental Breakfast:______ Lunch:____ 

 

Please include a copy of your liability insurance certificate. 

Also, please note: No pets are permitted in the park. 

 

Reservations: Dundalk-Patapsco Neck Historical Society, PO Box 21781, Dundalk, MD 21222.  410-284-2331.    

Questions:  Debbie Staigerwald 443-722-9012  or  email: dstaigerwald@gmail.com.  

To be included in the printed progam, we will need your reservation by August 1, 2020. 

Looking forward to seeing you there. 

 

Sincerely,  Debbie Staigerwald, Chairperson 


